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1. In the course of deliberations on the Urban Environments Topic in the Marlborough 

Environment Plan (MEP), the Panel has formed the view that New Zealand 

Transport Agency’s (NZTA) request for relief as to provisions applying in respect of 

subdivisions with indirect linkages with State Highways requires more information to 

be provided by NZTA.  

2. The information sought by the Panel is a map which clearly identifies which side 

roads within the area covered by the MEP, and the extent of them, which NZTA  

asserts may potentially have an adverse effect on the operation of the State 

Highway network. 

3. The Hearing Panel requests that map be provided as soon as reasonably possible, 

but no later than 31 July, 2018. 

 

Dated 11 May 2018  
 
 

 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


